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September 3rd, 2025 

 

 
Dear Newark Tech Parents and Guardians, 

 
Welcome to an exciting new chapter at Essex County Newark Tech as we launch the 2025–2026 school year 
with renewed energy, purpose, and pride! This year, our guiding mantra is: 
“Dream Big, Act Bold, and Always Believe in the Power of Education.” These words are more than a 
slogan—they’re a call to action for our students, our staff, and our entire school community. 
As we continue to grow and elevate our standards, Newark Tech is setting the bar for Career and Technical 
Education (CTE) and Academic Excellence, proudly positioning ourselves as one of the top schools of choice 
in New Jersey. Your continued partnership and support are vital to this mission. 
Whether your child is just beginning their journey with us or preparing to take their final steps toward 
graduation, please know that they are part of a nurturing, high-expectation environment where every 
student is seen, heard, and valued. We are committed to helping every learner thrive—academically, 
emotionally, and socially. 
We encourage you to: 

• Stay connected with your child’s progress and celebrate their growth 

• Engage in open communication with our teachers and staff 

• Join us at school events and contribute your voice to our community 

• Uplift our mantra at home, reminding students to stay focused, take risks, and never stop believing in 
the power of their potential 

Let’s work together to make this school year unforgettable—for all the right reasons. Thank you for trusting us 
with your child’s education and for being a valued part of the Newark Tech family. 
With gratitude and excitement, 
 
Dr. Williams 
Principal, Essex County Newark Tech 
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